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Re: Additional Information from Canadian Arctic Holidays Ltd.’s “Clyde
River land Use Permit” project proposal

Re: Change of Scope for the 2020 season
The scope of the project has been changed for the following reasons:

1. We see that there are many questions coming from the community with regard to our
proposal. We thought that if we do a smaller camp for only one year and no formal
extension for the future, then it would give the community time to better understand our
project. We will cut the time of the project to two weeks of skiers plus build-up and take
down time. The total number of man-days at the camp will be less than 400.

2. The management plan for the proposed Park has not been decided. Therefore, we can’t
make long term plans, we need to work with the Parks. Therefore we shall only make
this camp for this one season (2020), then work with Parks to plan the future years.

New Proposed Dates:
April 8 - 18: Arrive in Clyde River, build and prepare camp on Ayr Lake.
April 19 — May 1: Receive two groups of skiers, one week each for skiing in the mountains

May 2 to 7: Close Camp, pack it up, clean up the site.

Community Involvement: We are looking for 2 community members to hire for the build and
take-down phases. We are looking for 1 community member to learn to drive the snow cat.



